"SOUPER BOWL"

is coming to TUTTLE AVENUE!!

As part of our Social Studies Curriculum the First Grade
students at Tuttle Avenue School will be collecting cans of
soup for The Eastport Bible Church. The cans of food
collected will help fill the church's food pantry and help
feed families in our community. We are asking that ALL
students at Tuttle please help us by reaching our goal of
1,000 cans/items. This contest will end on Monday,
February 3rd. If our goal is reached the entire school will
earn a school reward of extra recess. Let's work together
to meet our school goal and help others in need!

Besides soup cans the church is in need of any
donations of pasta, Mac N Cheese, beans or really
anything that can be microwaved easily!

&\ GAME ON, LET'S WIN TOGETHER! \#"‘* \
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